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Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

Stacey Clark, Deputy Headteacher. s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
 

 

Many more dates to be added but below are just a few to put in your diaries: 
 
Monday 12th September ~ Clubs will start 
Tuesday 13th September ~ Return revised healthcare plans 
Thursday 15th September ~ 17:00 meeting regarding Waterpark for Year 6 parents.   
Friday 14th October ~ Tree Day (wear Green) 
Monday 17th October ~ Parents’ Evening online appointments. (16:00-19:00) 
Tuesday 18th October ~ Parents’ Evening online appointments. (16:00-19:00) 
Friday 21st October ~ PTFA Pumpkin Day (non-Uniform but no Halloween costumes.) 
Friday 21st October ~ Break up for Half term two-week break. 
Monday 7th November ~ Back at school. 
Friday 2nd December ~ PTFA Christmas Market & Christmas Carols. 
Week Beginning the 12th December ~ Christmas Productions 
Friday 16th December ~ Break up for Christmas 
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Open evenings for our local High Schools are imminent for our Year 6 and Year 5 pupils to go and visit with their parents/carers.  We have 

phoned each setting to find out when they are to take place: 

St Aidan’s was on the Thursday 8th and so a text was sent. 

Baines High School are to hold their open evening on the 19th September 18:00-20:30.  To book a place use: tinyurl.com/Baines2023entry 

Hodgson Academy is to hold their open evening on the 29th September from 19:30. 

Millfield is to hold their open evening on the 6th October 18:00-21:00. 

We started today with a whole school assembly to commemorate our Queen’s reign and to explain to the children the significance of her 

passing and that we now have a King. We wanted to acknowledge this significant event in our history together having celebrated her jubilee 

collectively earlier this year.  

Clubs are to start next week with some starting before school at just after 8 and others taking place after school and finishing at 16:15.       

Please drop your children off and pick up from the front of school for these.  We are also running a British Sign Language club at lunchtimes 

and children that have voiced an interest will be able to attend.  We hope that this will be a big success as we very much want to make all our 

children have a sense of inclusion. 

One member of our school family (April Hanson) is taking part soon in the Fleetwood Triathlon and is fundraising.  We wish her much luck! If 

you would like to make a donation you may do so using this link: 

https://www.facebook.com/donate/421766466609221/?fundraiser_source=external_url  
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Some of our children have been achieving great things over summer and we are very proud. 

Charlie B in Robins class has become the  

new voice of Blackpool Tower.  He has met  

with the NNC and ITV national news and has been 

recorded live on BBC Lancashire and Radio 5.   

 

                                             

   

Abigail H and Lola W 

enjoyed participating in 

a dance competition.  

Their dance group 

attained the highest 

mark and Lola has been 

awarded a first place. 
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All of the Ducklings for settling in so well! 

Daisy W in Parrots, Shelley-May A in Herons, Luna S in Robins, Aiden G in Kestrels,  

Ruby D in Owls, Arthur W in D, Codey P in Falcons, Monty M in Hawks and Alex H in Eagles. 
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